Ms. Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
Stibnite Gold Project

500 N. Mission Street, Building 2

McCall, Idaho 83638

Attn: Linda Jackson
Dear Ms. Jackson,

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. The project will help restore the site, secure the
minerals we need for our national security and strengthen America's supply chains. Thank you for the
opportunity to provide my feedback as part of the National Environmental Policy Act.

The permitting process has made the Stibnite Gold Project better. Perpetua Resources has listened to
input from the public and regulators and found ways to reduce its project footprint, improve fish habitat
and eliminate the need for long-term water treatment. Reviewing the Burntlog Road option in the
SDEIS, it is clear to me the company plans to mine the area responsibly and minimize its environmental
impacts. In fact, your statement in the SDEIS that the SGP is anticipated to result in major, permanent
and localized benefits for Chinook salmon and steelhead resulting from increased access to critical
habitat. As tabulated in table 4.12-3 of the SDEIS, removal of fish barriers is estimated to increase critical
habitat available to salmon by 19.7 km, to steelhead by 8.7 km, and to Bull Trout by 19.5 km, this is
awesome for our fish. | hope the USFS will move this improved plan forward.

Perpetua Resources wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site.
We should let them, especially considering the permitting process has worked and helped the company
identify how to improve water quality and temperature in the SDEIS. Please permit the Stibnite Gold
Project and continue to move this important project forward.
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